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  NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

  GARDNERVILLE TOWN BOARD 
 

There may be a quorum of Gardnerville Town Board members at the following meetings.  While a 
majority of the Town Board members may be present, they are prohibited by law from any official 
deliberations or actions unless done so under an officially noticed public hearing in accordance 
with Nevada Revised Statutes.  As such, Board members present will not take action or 
deliberate at the event. 
 

  Wal Mart VIP Open House, Tuesday January 22, 2013 -  6:00 p.m. 

  Wal Mart Grand Opening Ceremony, Wednesday, January 23, 2013 – 7:30 a.m. 
 

If any members of the public need additional information, please contact the Gardnerville Town 
Manager’s office at (775) 782-7134. 

 
 

 

 

 


